
 
 

 
 

 

Update: Joe’s Place Capacity Expansion Shelter 

December 2, 2022 

 

The opening of the new capacity expansion shelter on Tetrault Street has been delayed to 

January 2023. Renovations to the former Elk’s Lodge building have been delayed due to the discovery of 

water damage within the building walls, as well as extended lead times in receiving construction 

supplies.  

 Ksan Society will continue to provide the public with updates as the project moves forward. 

 

 


